
 

Student Success and Award News  

Congratulations to 2  teams of ICT Mahidol students who have advanced to the 

preliminary round of the “Innovation for Campus Sustainability 2 0 2 3 ” 

competition 

 

The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University  

(ICT Mahidol), would like to congratulate 2 teams of B.Sc. in Information and Communication 

Technology (ICT International Program) students who have advanced to the preliminary round, 

and received 15,000 baht from the “Innovation for Campus Sustainability 2023” competition on 

April 19, 2023.  

The ICT student teams have advanced to the preliminary round of the competition with 

the following projects: 

• "EcoEats" from Food Forward Force Team: The team members include Miss 

Pruksa Dankittipong, and Mr. Perakorn Nimitkul, 3rd year ICT International Program 



 

students, under supervision of Dr. Jidapa Kraisangka, Assistant Dean for Academic 

and Curriculum Development  

• “WHEEL GO: ACCESSIBILITY ASSISTANCE APPLICATION FOR PERSONS WITH 

MOBILITY IMPAIRMENTS IN WHEELCHAIR” from NAKAMA Team: The team 

members include Mr. Thanapat Jumnongrat, Mr. Thanaboon Sapmontree, and Mr. 

Supakarn Laorattanakul, 4th year ICT International Program students, under 

supervision of Dr. Siripen Pongpaichet, Assistant Dean for Information and Systems 

The "Innovation for Campus Sustainability 2023" competition was organized by the 

Division of Physical Systems and Environment, Mahidol University, with the objective of providing 

an opportunity for Mahidol University students who are interested in creating new innovations 

to present their ideas for sustainable development to benefit Thai society. The final round of 

the competition will be held on July 5, 2023.” 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/innovation-for-campus-sustainability-2023-competition/  
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